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Newsflash – March 2023 
 

As you know from our updates, following concerns about transport from Newcastle Great Park to 

our temporary school site, we have been meeting with Nexus and Newcastle City Council.  

This week Nexus let us know that there are some helpful changes to the Q3 timetable with effect 

from the 26th March 2023.  

These changes include an increase in capacity to and from the Regent Centre at peak times.  A 

double decker bus has been introduced for one of the journeys in each direction and some after 

school services will now start from the Regent Centre. We have attached the new timetable and 

have further meetings planned with Newcastle City Council and Nexus to discuss capacity on the 

public network and scholar bus routes. 

We will continue to keep you informed of any further developments. 
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